
EUROPEAN LANGUAGES DAY 2024 

This year, we celebrated European Day of Languages by learning simple greetings in a variety of 
languages. In Nursery and Year Two, the children explored sign language, learning how to express 
greetings such as "Good morning," "Good evening," and "Sorry." The children thoroughly enjoyed 
the sessions, with some even teaching these greetings to their parents at home! 

In Reception, the class was led by a Portuguese student who introduced the language spoken in 
their home. Year One had the opportunity to learn Gaelic with Miss Baille, who shared her 
knowledge of the language. 

In Year Three, the children practised greetings in French, while Year Four explored Italian. Both 
Year Four classes also learned how to greet each other in Spanish. Finally, Year Six delved into 
German, learning how to say and read various greetings. 

                         

                               

                


